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Looking for a fun activity to do with your family and all 
of your devices.  Take a look at HEADS UP!

Available in both the Apple Store and Google Play, 
Heads up is an hilarious game, you may have seen 
played on Ellen. 

Guess the word on your card on your head from your 
family or friends clues. Fun for all!

Interested in becoming a Board Member?
Nomination Deadline is 

March 1st, 2019
Visit www.quadro.net/member for detailed 

information & required nomination form to complete.

Two director positions will be voted on, and the incum-
bents are standing for re-election at the 
2019 Annual Members Meeting in April.

Have a voice! Serve on behalf of Quadro members and provide
leadership to meet the evolving needs of our customers.

For more information please contact our 
General Manager John DeHeer 

519.229.8428 or Email: customer.care@quadro.net 

New St. Marys Location:
Our James St. S. location has recently 
moved to B - 84 Wellington St. S., 
between Canadian Tire and Foodland.  

The relocation of  our office allows us to 
better serve our customers with additional 
parking and accessibility.

If  you are in St. Marys, stop by to check 
out the new office and ask about your 
Quadro services including mobility and 
Computer Repair and IT Solutions.  

Welcome to the
New Year!Welcome to the 

New Year!



MEET OUR TEAM - Tanya Buck
Tanya has been a part of the 
Quadro team for almost 8 years 
as a customer service representa-
tive. She enjoys working from the 
St. Marys o�ce where she is able 
to interact with many familiar 
faces and help customers with 
their needs. 

When not at Quadro, Tanya can 
be found playing sports, giving 
her time to the Thorndale Agri-
cultural Society, and spending 
time her husband and two 
young girls.  

Pop into our new location in St. 
Marys to say hi.  

Hollywood Suite Promo

Now that the Holly-
wood Suite Free 

Preview has Ended.

Here’s your chance 
to enjoy it all year 

‘round’. 

Contact our Cus-
tomer Service team 
at 519.229.8933 and 

subscribe today! 

RECEIVE YOUR FIRST FOUR MONTHS OF 
HOLLYWOOD SUITE 

NOW AT 50% OFF.
 THAT’S $2.98 PER MONTH FOR THE FIRST 
FOUR MONTHS. DON’T MISS OUT ON THIS 

GREAT OFFFER. 
(Price returns to $5.95 after the fourth month) 

period)

Available January 6th

Quadro Channels 617, 618, 619 & 620

It’s time once again to consider applying for The Co-operative Young Leaders 
Program (CYL).  CYL is an unique summer camp experience for youth ages 14 
- 18. The series of week-long programs brings young people together from 
all across Ontario to learn about and practice the International co-operative 
principles of communication, and leadership, through games, team building 
and community projects. 

Potential participants can read more information about the program by 
visiting the Ontario Co-operative Association CYL website: cyl.coop. Quadro 
fully sponsors a �rst time participant and assists in subsequent years.  If 
you’re interested, please prepare a letter of interest to the attention of the 
Quadro Board of Directors, stating why you’d like to attend. 

Your application, must be received in Quadro’s Kirkton o�ce by the end of 
day on  Friday March 29th. You may email your letter of interest to  us at 
customer.care@quadro.net. Enjoy the best parts of summer camp while 
developing skills for the future. The CYL moto for 2019 is Thinking Forward, 
Leading Now.  Quadro is pleased to provide our support  to our next 
generation of leaders. 

2019 DATES

Junior:
A - July 7 - 12th

B - July 21 - 26th 

Intermediate:
A - July 14 - 19th

B - July 28 - Aug 2nd 

Senior:

Aug 4 - 9th  

Congratulations to
Quadro Board Director
Dennis Manarey on the

completion of the NTCA’s
Director Core Curriculum

Course of Study  (DCC). Thank
you Dennis for your continued

contributions.

Pictured left to right:
John Alderman, Chair, Dennis, 

Vice-Chair and John DeHeer, GM. 


